
 

 

WISCONSIN DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 

Governor Tony Evers / Secretary Kevin A. Carr 

2000 Progress Road | PO Box 2000 | New Lisbon, Wisconsin 53950 | (608) 562-6400   

New Lisbon Correctional Institution 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
Date: September 11, 2023 
 
To: NLCI Staff, Visitors and Persons in our Care (PIOC) 
 
From: Ms. Harper, Program Supervisor 
 
Subject: Cancellation of In-Person Visitation 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Please be advised, in-person visitation will be cancelled for all PIOC and visitors from Monday, 
September 25, 2023 through Tuesday, October 3, 2023.   
 
In-person visitation will resume on Wednesday, October 4, 2023.   
 
Thank you.     
  

 


